
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

West Heath Primary News 
       Week beginning:  25th April 2022 

 

Our leading values class last week was  
Class 11!  

 

Dates for your diary: 
02.05.2022 – May Bank Holiday – school closed 
05.05.2022 – School closed - Elections 
09.05.2022- Year 6 SATs week 
09.05.2002 – PTA Meeting 5pm All Welcome 
16.05.2022- Year 2 SATs week 
17.05.2022 – Young Voices – please check PING 
sent to choir children  
24.05.2022 – Street Party for the Queen’s 
Jubilee* 
*More information pending 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome back everyone!  
 

We are looking forward to a great 
summer term! 

Water bottles 
We have had a few water bottles 

coming into school with small 
detachable lids. Please ensure children 

come to school with appropriate 
bottles. Small caps like those on a fruit 

shoot are a choking hazard.  
 

Thank you!  

After school clubs 
Please be reminded that after 
school clubs will start week 

beginning 16th May. 
 

Clubs information will be sent via 
PING this evening. 

Next Week - Reminders  
 

School will be closed on Monday 2nd 
May for bank holiday and also 

Thursday 5th May for voting day. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Our Mathletics feature! 
 

Mathletics will start again this week. The children will 
be set homework as before half term. To ensure your 
child is getting the most out of Mathletics it would be 

great to see more children having a go at the play 
mode to keep practicing those skills once they have 

completed their homework.   
 

Let’s see who our super stars  
will be this coming week! 
 

Medical Students 
This week, a group of medical students 

from University of Birmingham Medical 

School have been on placement in school.  

They have been in classes across school 

and the children have really enjoyed having 

them visit.  

 

The students have enjoyed the experience 

and have shared many learning experiences 

with the children.  

 

They were particularly impressed with the 

children’s knowledge with the bones chant 

and the muscles song.   

 

 

 

 

Week 
6 

Week 
7 +/- 

Class 5 35 35 0 

Class 6 31 31 0 

Class 7 44 45 1 

Class 8 24 23 -1 

Class 9 64 66 2 

Class 10 101 101 0 

Class 11 79 79 0 

Class 12 86 86 0 

Class 13 92 92 0 

Class 14 108 109 1 
 
Lots of children have said they continued 

their Tackling Tables learning over the 
half term so thank you for that!  

 
The children are going from strength to 

strength but we do seem to have slowed 
in progress. Please ensure you are 

giving your children the opportunity to 
access Tackling Tables at home. This is 

important for their progression.  
 

 
Best attendance this week goes to…. 

Class 12 
 

Most improved attendance this week, goes to… 

Class 14 
 

 
 

Appeal for Clocks! 

  

 
We would like to create a 
‘time around the world’ 

display in school. If you have 
any clocks at home that are 

in good working order, 
please send them to school 

for our display!  
 

Thank you! 
 


